Question:


This refers to your tenders of Microscope and Analyser advertised in Gov portal.
 
The tender document says paper copies required with respect to info about adherence to specs, contact person etc. Email response is also acceptable. 
 
We understand paper copies are not applicable in case of response thru Email. 


Clarification:

Yes you are correct; if you choose to email us your tender response paper copies will not also be necessary.
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